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will be an interactive process to engage stakeholders for soliciting feedback about accreditation 
and their related current student equity plans/works/initiatives.  

 
C) Other Updates 

Andrew shared that he and Elaine will be away on an evaluation team in August. Andrew also 
shared that the district has a new mission statement, which should be shared campus-wide and 
incorporated into the accreditation self-study report.  

 
Andrew also shared that Kimberlee Messina needs to be added to one of the teams and the 
members for input on where she would best fit. Ruby suggested that Kimberlee should be 
added to Standard II team as Carolyn could use Kimberlee’s help and expertise in addressing 
the standard on student learning programs and support services as well as in writing part of the 
self-study report. Carolyn supported this suggestion and everyone agreed to add Kimberlee to 
Standard II team. 

 
Andrew shared with members that the district has scheduled a study session at the end of 
August 2016. And while he was not sure what those sessions would include, he added that the 
Vice-Chancellor and the Chancellor have had meetings regarding accreditation and program 
review. 

 
D) Baccalaureate Degree Update 

Andrew informed everyone about his recent conference visit regarding the Baccalaureate 
degree and the new expectations by the ACCJC in addressing those standards in the self-study 
report. Andrew added that there are 28 sub-standards that need to be addressed on the self-
study report and the college is planning an ACCJC site visit for the Dental Hygiene program 
sometime in Nov.  

 
E) Next Steps 

Andrew asked members for suggestions regarding next steps. Ruby suggested that this team 
should identify individuals who would be writing the self-study report and the quality focused 
essay. She also suggested doing some homework on finding connections/alignment among the 
initiatives (such as the Education Master Plan and Study Equity Plan) for accreditation. 
Andrew thanked everyone for getting accreditation work moving along and suggested that this 
team should meet at least twice in August and September 2016.  

 
 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
   	
  


